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PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

Pursuant to California Education Code § 42127 and § 42103, the 
Pacific Grove Unified School District Governing Board will hold 
a public hearing on Thursday, May 23, 2024 regarding 

 
ADOPTION OF THE 2024-25 BUDGET (DRAFT) 

& 
LOCAL CONTROL ACCOUNTABILITY PLAN 

 
The hearing will be held during the regular Board meeting which 
begins at 5:30 p.m. in person at the District Office, 435 Hillcrest 
Avenue, Pacific Grove, CA 93950, and via Zoom (please visit our 
website at www.pgusd.org to find the Zoom link located on the 
front-page announcements). 

 
Copies of the Budget and Local Control Accountability Plan will be 
available for public viewing beginning May 20, 2024 through May 
23, 2024 at the District Office. For more information, please 
contact Assistant Superintendent Joshua Jorn at 646-6509. 
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